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ARKANSAS REUNIFICATION CELEBRATION DAY SCHEDULED  
FOR JUNE 15, 2024, at WAR MEMORIAL PARK IN LITTLE ROCK 

 

(Little Rock, Arkansas) (June 15, 2024) – In honor of Family Reunification Month, which is recognized in 
June every year, child welfare stakeholders across the state are working together to host an event to 
celebrate reunified families as well as those working towards reunification.  

The occasion will recognize families who have triumphed over challenges to nurture and fortify their 
family bonds, creating a secure and supportive environment for their children. It will also acknowledge 
child welfare professionals who work tirelessly to aid families in reunification efforts. 

The event will be held on Saturday, June 15. 2024 from 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. at War Memorial Park in 
Little Rock.  Please join us for food, family-fun activities, and fellowship! 
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